
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

 
TO:  Common Council 
 
FROM:   City Attorney Charles C. Adams 

 
SUBJECT: Changes to Chapter 60 
 
DATE: January 31, 2024 
 
            
 
 

When considering Ord. 36-23-24, the public works committee at their 
meeting on January 23, 2024 recommended creating additional language 
related to permits for docking at the marina and in the Sheboygan River. 
The committee recommended adding that language to Sec. 60-46. In 
reviewing the change, I moved the change to Sec. 60-131, where other 
regulations related to permits is contained. I did so in order to keep the 
organization of the chapter intact and logical.  
 
In making that change, I made a few non-substantial changes to the 
ordinance. None of those changes has any bearing on the actual intent of 
the committee’s recommendation. Additionally, I corrected several 
scrivener’s errors I found related to the recodification in 2023. Those 
changes are also non-substantive. 
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